
 

25 August 2020 
 
 
To: All Department Chair of Pediatrics, 
       PPS HAB Hospitals 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
The safety of everyone is the priority rather than the academic 
assessment during this pandemic. Therefore, The Board of 
Trustees and the Committee on Education deemed it necessary to 
defer the scheduled WISE on October 8, 2020 to next year. 
Payments made will be credited to the next WISE. 
 
 
Thank you for your usual cooperation and support. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
   
VIRGINIA P. CRISOSTOMO, MD  MELINDA M. ATIENZA, MD 
Chair,      Secretary,  
HAB-Committee on Education  Hospital Accreditation Board 
 
 
 
Noted by: 

 
      
   
JOSELYN A. EUSEBIO, MD 
Chair, Hospital Accreditation Board 
President, PPS, Inc. 
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